
 

November 2013 
 
 
Our Ref: 2013/036 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of our latest edition of Newslink.  I hope you enjoy reading 
about the success of our students and staff in the first edition of the new academic year.  I 
would also like to draw your attention to other important information: 
 

1. For years 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12, please see the attached letter regarding the 
Enrichment Programme for July 2014.  
 

2. The 2014 – 2015 Academic Term dates for your reference which can be 
downloaded from the College website www.landau-forte.org.uk. 

 
3. A Parent Governor Nomination Form which is enclosed for your information. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs E A Coffey 
Principal 
 

http://www.landau-forte.org.uk/

